
* 

ASL Consultation on Health, 

Community and Social 

Development 

NL Association of the Deaf will be hosting its 2nd 

Annual  Provincial ASL Consultation Conference 

September 23, 24, 25, 2016 

Hampton Inn & Suites 

411 Stavanger Drive, St. John’s, NL 

Travel subsidies available for Deaf members outside St. John’s 
 

For more information contact: 

Myles Murphy, Executive Director, NLAD nlad@nlad.org 

Kathy Hawkins, Director @ Large, NLAD kathy@nlad.ca 

Financial support for this initiative provided by:  

Department of Seniors, Wellness & Social Development 

Government of Newfoundland Labrador 


